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For the Living of These Days

Christ is Risen Indeed!
Approximately 65 members of our church family came by the church to help flower the cross this year!  

These beautiful flowers came from
Becky Atkinson’s new home, the for-
mer home of Jane and Elton
Hinshaw. How special!

Signs of new life!
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Immanuel Baptist Church
The mission of Immanuel Baptist Church is
to share the good news of Jesus Christ, to
deepen our love for God and others, to
fully engage our neighbor, and to whole-
heartedly serve those on the margins of
society.

God is calling Immanuel Baptist Church to
practice the radical, compassionate disci-
pleship taught by Jesus Christ.
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REMEMBER IN PRAYER
Those among our family of faith
who are facing moments of crisis
and celebration.

CONGRATULATIONS!
To Marjorie Johnson on the birth

of her great-granddaughter,

Chiele Alexandria Witzgall!

UPDATE FROM THE
SEARCH COMMITTEE
       The Search Committee has
worked diligently to find the right can-
didate for the Associate Pastor posi-
tion. While we planned to present the
candidate to the Church in April, the
coronavirus has slowed our process.
We look forward to having more to
share with you in the coming month.
       In the meantime, we also want to
remind everyone that April is an
important month for church planning.
Please continue to prayerfully consid-
er your giving commitment for the
upcoming 2020-2021 fiscal year and
return your pledge card to the
church office by April 24th.

—Laralee Huguley, Chair

A Note from Our Treasurer
Faithful members of IBC, thank you for your continued giving during these weeks
we have been required to remain physically apart.  We are very grateful to God
for the financial resources you have made available to continue the work and mis-
sion of the church.  “Keep those cards and letters coming in!”  Plans are underway
for the next fiscal year beginning May 1st.  You should have received in the mail
by now a copy of the proposed budget along with a cover letter and a pledge card.
I encourage you to take a moment to reflect on what your tithe and/or offering
should be for next year, and then complete the card and return it to the church.
Doing this by Friday, April 24 will be of great help to the Stewardship Committee
as it reviews the budget requests in light of anticipated income.  May the hope of
Easter continue to rise in you! —Kenny Cooper

Instructions for Voting
We will be sending out instructions
for voting on officers and deacons,
as well as committees for 2020-21
later this week. Watch for one or
more emails later in the week with
this important information.
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Penni Gregg brought flowers from a
plant given to the Greggs by Ray
Scott! More special flowers!

The children were so attentive during Children’s Time!


